
 

2012-13 Elementary Staffing 
April 17, 2012 

 

SUMMARY: 
 - This item requests approval of the proposed changes to elementary staffing/programs at Paloma 

Creek/Savannah and N. Rayzor/Gonzalez. 

 

BOARD GOAL: 
 V (b) Human Resources…In pursuit of excellence, the district will: 

    Recruit, select, employ and retain teachers in every classroom because of substantive experience 

in the discipline they teach, rather than in auxiliary functions 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 
 - April 10, 2012 Board Workshop Item 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 - Elementary enrollment projections indicate growth at Paloma Creek and N. Rayzor that necessitates the 

proposed Pre-Kindergarten moves to Savannah and GSYC.   
 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 
 - None 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 
  

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 
 - None 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 
 - None 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 
 - No alternative actions are proposed. 
 

OTHER COMMENTS: 
 - All campuses involved in the changes support the moves. 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: Due to the overcrowded conditions at Paloma Creek, AWSYC, 

and N. Rayzor, the following solutions are recommended: 

 Move the two Pre-Kindergarten classes from Paloma Creek to Savannah 

 Move one of two Pre-Kindergarten classes from N. Rayzor to GSYC and apply the state ratios to ensure the 

campus can serve the students considering the limitations of the facility. 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 
 - Mary Helen Martin, Director of School Leadership and Elementary Curriculum 

 

ATTACHMENT: 
 - Enrollment/Staffing Projections for N. Rayzor 

 

APPROVAL: 
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________  

 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 


